
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

CARNELIAN MARINE ST. CROIX WATERSHED 

DISTRICT WASHINGTON COUNTY, MINNESOTA 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Board of Managers of the Carnelian Marine St. Croix 

Watershed District will hold a public hearing at 6:30 p.m., Monday, September 14, 2020, online 

via Zoom meeting to consider the proposed 2021 fiscal year budget and levy for the District. A 

meeting link is posted on the CMSCWD website www.cmscwd.org. A summary of the proposed 

budget provides for the following expenditures: 

 
Item  

Water Quality 704,185.00 

Aquatic Invasive Species 37,500.00 

Basin, Stream and Groundwater Monitoring 75,000.00 

Inspection & Maintenance 30,000.00 

Public Education 34,200.00 

Permitting 64,000.00 

Planning 80,000.00 

Administration   144,407.00 

ADMIN-STUDY/PROJECT BUDGET TOTALS: $1,169,292.00 

 

Projected carry-over funds from 2020, grants, and other income will reduce the total proposed 

levy to $754,500.00. 

 

All interest persons will have an opportunity to be heard at said time and place. 

 
 

Dated: September 2, 2020 

 

 /s/ Wade Johnson  

Wade Johnson, President 


